
SOUTHWOLD TOWN COUNCIL 

          

Cllr.Ian R.Bradbury                     7 APRIL 2021
TOWN MAYOR  
  

Dear Sirs,  
                                      SIZEWELL ‘C” DCO 

This is a very last minute plea for the start of the SCZ DCO to be 
delayed. 

With candidates for Suffolk CC elections engaged in electioneering, 
and current councillors bared from speaking about current strategic 
matters of Policy in public, the period of Purdah, there will be a delay 
until Cabinet appointments are made and it is unlikely that there will 
be a Suffolk CC lead in place before the end of May. 

Further, it has just been announced that the SPR Examination of EA1N 
and EA2 has been extended until 6 July. This will have a significant 
impact on individuals taking part in both and place added burdens on 
Interested Parties - I would suggest to their disadvantage. 

And with PINS not deciding whether to accept EDF’s new proposals 
until after the Examination is due to have started, it would seem to 
make sense that this decision is brought in line with a time-table of 
realism. 

Yours faithfully, 

Ian R. Bradbury (Cllr.) 
Town Mayor

                               
                                                      www.southwoldtowncouncil.com




